
 
 
Hi Dave, I just wanted to say what a great time I 
  
had working and getting to know you at The  
 
Ledges.  Rarely do I have an opportunity to work  
 
with real professionals and great equipment.   
 
I have, along with several others, suggested you  
 
do more Dark Star Orchestra shows.  I think  
 
there will be some larger shows towards the end  
 
of this year and the first part of next year. 
 
Anyway, thanks for all your help and friendship. 
 
Cordially, Dan Healy 


